
I oppose this bill.  Allowing postmarks as “proof of timely voting” is an easily abused system.  I think our system is fine the way it is.  

We have no way to guarantee that some employees of USPS under financial duress will not backdate a bunch of ballots. Or worse 
throw away votes ballots being returned.

I have looked up various news reports of people being arrested for just such ballot tampering.

This bill will make voting LESS safe.


